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YLP 5/23                      5 July 2023 
 
To Pupils-In-Chambers of the Penang Bar, 
 

Penang Bar Run 2023 
 

We are excited to announce that the highly-anticipated Penang Bar Run will take place on 20 Aug 2023. 
 
The Penang Bar Run is a relay-run of approximately 3.2kms through the streets of Georgetown and 
around the Penang Court Buildings. The race is open to Members of the Bar, Pupils, Law degree 
holders, employees of Penang-based legal firms, Penang Court Judges and Officers, Penang Court 
Staff, Legal Officers from Penang State Legal Advisor’s Office, Attorney-General’s Chambers, Jabatan 
Bantuan Guaman and invited sponsors.  
 
The Penang Bar Run is designed to promote camaraderie, teamwork and healthy competition among 
Members of the Bar.  
 
Young Lawyer and Pupils are encouraged to participate in the Penang Bar Run as this event is not only 
a fun and an exciting way to get active and show your support for the legal community, but it also 
provides you with an opportunity to build relationships with your colleagues and peers.  
 
Kindly refer to Circular Sports 6/23 for the registration details. Please note that registration is on a first-
come, first-served payment basis. We strongly encourage you to register early to secure your spot in 
this thrilling event.  
 
Let’s join the Penang Bar Run to make this year’s Run a resounding success! 
 
Thank you. 
 
Audrey Wee Li Ye 
Chairman 
Young Lawyers & Pupils Subcommittee 

https://penangbar.org/sports-6-23-penang-bar-run-2023/

